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To have two Airports the size of Heathrow so close together cannot be justified. Living in the Redhill/Reigate area we are
under flightpaths from both Airports - the CAA is on record as saying that there should always be "a fair and equitable
dispersal of noise" over communities. This is not the case in our area. Also the infrastructure around Gatwick is not
suitable for any further expansion - one track rail line into London, residential roads and ongoing chaos on the M25 most
days which couldn't cope with a huge increase in traffic. Also pollution over these overflown areas should be looked at in
detail.



